
Safeguarding All 

Children 

 

All referrals will be to safeguarding 
hub: 
 

The telephone number of this 24 
hour service is:     
 

0333 240 1727 

  

Anybody with a concern about a 
child in Cumbria can contact  
Children’s Services on this single 
number. 
 

Emergency calls during evenings and 
weekends will be answered by the 
emergency duty team that can be 
contacted on the same number. 
 

0333 240 1727  

An information leaflet for visitors,  

parents and carers 
 

Safeguarding is everyone’s  
responsibility - 

Help us to keep all our children 
safe. 

BROUGHTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Moor Road 

Broughton 

Cockermouth 

Cumbria 

CA13 0YT 
 

Phone: 01900 828971 

Fax: 01900 821905 
 

Email: admin@broughton-pri.cumbria.sch.uk 

In addition the school will fully comply with 

national and local statutory duties and  

guidance.  In Broughton Primary School we  

adhere to Cumbria’s Local Safeguarding  

Children’s Board (LSCB) procedures: 

www.cumbrialscb.com 

http://www.cumbrialscb.com


Broughton Primary School  recognises the  

importance of  pupils welfare and is proud of 

comments from its last Ofsted report that said 

“This is a good school; outstanding care,  
guidance and support for pupils’ skills and  

talents are an  

excellent feature”. We are committed to  
ensuring all children are safeguarded. As a  

consequence Broughton Primary School will; 

 Establish and maintain an ethos where  

children feel secure and are listened to within 

an open and positive school atmosphere. 

 Ensure that children have an identified adult 

in school who they can approach if they are 

worried or in difficulty.  

 Plan opportunities and activities into the  

curriculum for personal, social, health and 

citizenship development which equip children 

with the skills they need to stay safe.  

 Will make any referrals necessary to ensure 

the well being of a pupil is safeguarded.  

 Ensure that the school is always a safe  

environment and children are protected from 

radicalization and/or extremist behaviour. 

 Ensure that children’s identities and images 

are protected with regard to published  

information on the school, particularly on 

web sites and in the media.  

“A shared responsibility and the need for  
effective joint working between agencies and 

professionals that have different roles and  

expertise are required if children are to be 

protected from harm and their welfare  

promoted.” 

(Working Together to Safeguard Children 

2015,  and Keeping Children Safe in Education 

2018)  

 

The designated person with responsibility for 

safeguarding is Mrs Bewsher 

 

The deputy designated person with  

responsibility for safeguarding is  

Mrs Turpin 

 

The Director with responsibility for  

safeguarding is Mrs G Hannah 

 

The Director with the responsibility for safer 

recruitment is Dr H Morgan 

 

All staff have completed the relevant  

safeguarding training.  

A copy of Broughton Primary School’s Child 

Protection Policy is available for parents to 

view in school. 

 

It is also available on the school website:  

www.broughtonprimarysch.co.uk  

 

 

As always, but especially with regard to  

safeguarding, if you would like to discuss any 

matter with a member of staff please either 

ring or email the office. 

 

Together we can work to keep every child at 

Broughton Primary School safe.  

 


